
Dear

My physician has informed me of the gravity of the malpractice insurance situation in New
Jersey. I have been told that, at the rate malpractice premiums are rising, I will likely have trouble
finding the highest quality physicians, especially specialist physicians, when I need them.

I am writing to demand that you and the other members of our state legislature and Senate take
appropriate action to limit non-economic damage awards, to control attorney fees and to make
sure that large awards designed to replace future wages are paid out over time.

I will be watching to see how you vote on this matter. How I cast my vote in the future will
depend upon your action today.

Sincerely,


